
16 January 2020 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  
NINGALOO TOURISM ADVISORY GROUP (NTAG) 

At the September 2019 Ordinary Council Meeting the Exmouth Shire Council formally endorsed the creation 
of the Ningaloo Tourism Advisory Group (NTAG) as a committee of council to operate under appropriate 
terms of reference.  

The structure and composition of the NTAG will comprise a combination of representatives from the tourism 
industry, stakeholder government agencies and the Shire of Exmouth.   

Expressions of Interest are now being sought for the appointment of Tourism Industry skills-based 
representatives to the NTAG for terms of up to 2 years. 

The Ningaloo Tourism Advisory Group (NTAG) 

The NTAG will help drive the development of tourism for Exmouth and the Ningaloo Region by leading 
industry vision and strategy including pursuing infrastructure, product development, marketing and 
developing relationships with a wide range of stakeholders.   

The NTAG will meet as often as required and in the first year of establishment likely to be on a quarterly 
basis with meetings held in Exmouth.  

All information incl. download EOI and full Terms of Reference can be found under 
www.exmouth.wa.gov.au. 

Applications 

Applicants should provide a covering letter addressing the selection criteria detailed above plus their 
resume and send via email the documents marked confidential by close of business Friday 14 February 2020 
to: 

Mr Cameron Woods 
Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Exmouth 
ceo@exmouth.wa.gov.au 

All enquiries should be made to the Shire of Exmouth Executive Manager Commercial and Community, 
Matt Bird at emcc@exmouth.wa.gov.au, 08 9949 3000 or 0417 909 280. 

Cameron Woods 
Chief Executive Officer 
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